
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
WATER SHUT OFF 

FISHERMAN’S ROAD 

TUESDAY MAY 27, 2025 

The Town of Harbour Grace wishes to 
advise residents of Fisherman’s Road of a 
water shut off and/or brief water 
interruptions scheduled for Tuesday,  
May 27, 2025, from 8:00 am - 4:00 pm to 

make necessary repairs to a leak on 

Fisherman’s Road. If residents experience 

discoloured water when water is restored, 

please run water until it clears. 

 

The Town apologizes for any inconvenience. 


